From: Greg Dong <gdong@communityenergy.bc.ca>

Sent: October 8, 2019 9:23 AM

To: Monika Croft < MCroft@cariboord.ca>

Cc: Janice Keyes < jkeyes@communityenergy.bc.ca>

Subject: Charge North 1-year update - Information Package

Dear Monika,

Community Energy Association is a non-profit organization working on behalf of six regional districts in central and northern BC on **Charge North** – an electric vehicle charging station network project. We would like to present your Board with a Charge North one-year information update package.

We would appreciate if you would include this attached package into your next Board meeting to update directors on the progress that's been made over the past year! *Please let us know if you'd be able to incorporate the information package into a future Board meeting, and the expected date of the meeting as well.*

We're much obliged for your support over the past year, and we looking forward to seeing the Charge North network and all Northern BC flourish in the coming years!

Best regards, Greg

Greg Dong, M.A.Sc., EPt
Community Energy Planner
Community Energy
Association

Tel: (250) 469-6783 ext 711 | Mobile: (613) 400-9748

Connect with me: Email

Connect with CEA: Website | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn